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The China Radio International, international service frequencies in 13 MHz band, were radiating some spurious emissions onto the lower end of 20mb. The observations were from many VU amateurs. They had sent complaints direct by E-mail. Wearing the other hat, I requested the contact person in China OM Chen BA1HAM for help and with his timely help the problem was solved.  Many thanks for the prompt action.


The voluminous reports regularly sent to me by RAST MS Coordinator OM Sheridon, on a CD Rom, is a wealth of information. There are at least two XLS files and some sound files along with the spectrograms. Unfortunately, we don’t have the capacity in any cyber café to send an attachment of this size. Hence, you are only seeing a part of it.  I have specifically added some summarized observations he made recently, for your general information.


Belatedly, I have received some reports from JARL and am enclosing all of them for your perusal and reference. 


As usual, you have word file, XLS files for this month too.


A letter from the Federal Coordinator OM Wayne, telling about his resignation is shown below: 

Wireless Institute of Australia

National Intruder Watch Report

October 2004

I regret to advise that I have resigned from the VK4 and National WIA Intruder Watch positions for personal reasons which will prevent me from devoting the neccessary time. I will continue to deal with reports as time permits until a replacement is found.  

Logs indicate the usual types of activity. Russian beacons, Data, Asian Pirates etc. DX conditions have been good, particularly on 10m, and has caused a rise in the amount of interference received from Asian pirate activity 

Regards & 73

Wayne Featherstone VK4ZRT

vk4zrt@wia.org.au

PO Box 1030

Gladstone 4680

Queensland Australia  

03/11/04.


That puts us into some vacuum for some time for info from  the Island continent, till another  nominated amateur takes over the position.                                                  


.

All the very best , 73,   Seasonal  Greetings  and a Happy New Year 2005.

Please visit the web sites of Regions 1, 2 and 3  of IARU Monitoring Systems at the following ids.:

www.iarums.com/    and    www.darc.de/referate/hf/bandwacht/index.html
www.storm.ca/~iarumsr2  and   iarumsr2@storm.ca
www.jarl.or.jp/iaru-r3/ms/r3msnl.htm                 


De  ARASU  VU2UR

Regional MS Coordinator.

            r3msc_iaru@rediffmail.com
Notes: Items reported from shared bands are for information only.

This newsletter is sent by E-mail to the Regional Coordinators of Region 1,2,  and  the Directors and R3 HQ, International Co-ordinator, and to other  contributing members. The  newsletter is put up in the web site of Region 3, in the “Monitoring Systems” area, for all for reference, from the R3 HQ.
